
 

 

 

 

 

 

Village Board Report – March 2017 
Welcome to the Village Board Report which is placed on our website monthly to keep you informed of 

actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other significant matters.  

 

BUILDING CODE AMENDMENTS – At the March 7, 2017 meeting Frank Urbina from HR Green was in 

attendance to address questions related to the updated building codes being considered for adoption by 

the Board.  An informational meeting was held with contractors to discuss the proposed code upgrades 

and exceptions.   At the March 21, 2017 meeting the Board adopted the updated building related codes 

with a November 1, 2017 effective date.  

 

LAWN MAINTENANCE PROPOSALS – At the March 21, 2017 meeting the Board accepted the proposal 

from Billy Goat Lawn Care to mow Village properties this season. 

  

PUBLIC WORKS BUILDING IMPROVEMENT – At the March 21, 2017 meeting the Board accepted the 

proposal from Carmichael Construction for improvements to the Route 31 Public Works facility.  

  

ORDINANCES  

The Board approved the following ordinances at the March 7, 2017 meeting: 

 

• Ordinance 16-17-36 Amending Chapter 12, Nuisances of the Johnsburg Municipal Code 

• Ordinance 16-17-37 Amending Chapter 17, Garbage, Refuse and Recycling of the Johnsburg 

Municipal Code  

 

The Board approved the following ordinances at the March 21, 2017 meeting: 

 

• Ordinance 16-17-38 Rezoning Property Commonly Known as the Mazeski property at 4117 N. 

Johnsburg Road from R-2 to B-1 with variances 

• Ordinance 16-17-40 authorizing the Sale of Surplus Property 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, please contact Village 

Administrator, Claudett Peters, at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org. 


